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The 2021 PHS Yearbook is $45!  Order yours now-- with all orders you 

receive 2 free pages to create as your very own. To purchase, go to 

this TreeRing link: 

 https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015880055613210. 

*Reminder, all students, including seniors, need to order their own 

books this year.  

 

 

Through December you may purchase an AD for a senior, teacher, or 

business. You do not need to purchase a yearbook to create and 

purchase an ad; go to www.treering.com/validate, enter code 

1015880055613210, click “Buy Yearbook Ad” and follow the steps.  

Ad Pricing:  

 ⅛  page ___ $25  

 ¼  page ___ $50  

 ½ page  ___ $75  

 Full page __ $100 

 

PHS Yearbook needs photos of the PRO team (remote learning), in 

school team, sports and activities. Please email photos 

to phsyearbook@pelhamsd.org 

 

 

Yearbook CLUB is starting soon, please look for an 

email from Mrs. Day. 
 

https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015880055613210
http://www.treering.com/validate
mailto:phsyearbook@pelhamsd.org


 

PELHAM HIGH FALL SPORTS RECAP: 

 

The following 5 PHS Senior Student/Athletes Have made commitments to continue their  

sport in college next year.  They are: 

  

Conor Maslanek - Wrestling at D1 Campbell University 

Madi Robito - Field Hockey at the University of New England 

Maria Dagher - Volleyball at Rivier University 

Maddie Curran - Soccer at Rivier University 

Alex Pedi - Baseball at Southern Maine University 

 

And that's just so far this year.  I'm sure we have many more to come.  A huge congratulations to  

Conor Maslanek when he signs his National Letter of Intent on Wed., November 11 to attend national  

powerhouse Campbell University in North Carolina. 

   

FINAL MESSAGE FROM THE ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

 

Overall as we wrap up a successful and safe fall sports season, I'd like to personally thank all of the 

athletes, their families and our coaches for making this tremendously challenging season work out so 

well.  The patience, perseverance and compassion that everyone in our Pelham Community 

demonstrated was awesome to experience.  I am very proud to call myself a Python!  Now we look ahead 

to the winter months.  There will be new challenges and stricter guidelines and protocols in place.  We 

will have to continue to work together and make the necessary sacrifices to keep our teams healthy and 

safe.  I know we can do this Python Nation.  "Let's GOOOOO" 

With Respect and Gratitude,  

Todd Kress 

 



 

PHS Art Department 

 

The PHS Art Department continues to create masterpieces outside of the class during our short time 

remote. Drawing and Painting 2 students brought home their supplies, set up their at home studio 

spaces, and still worked together as a class on their projects. They are currently working on a project that 

puts emphasis on negative space, implied line and attention to background.  These students always 

prove that they are up for the challenge to make art anywhere!  

 

 

 

 


